
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 15th March, we celebrated the end of STEM (science, technology, mathematics and 

engineering) Week with a family workshop. It was a fantastic turnout and families took part in a 

range of activities such as creating your own lava lamps, straw rockets and making a rainbow. 

Furthermore, children took part in engineering challenges such as ‘Who can build the biggest 

tower using pegs and lollipop sticks?’ or ‘Who can build a habitat for a giraffe?’. Other activities 

included creating healthy lunch boxes and making 3D shapes using polydron. There was a real 

buzz in the hall and it was lovely to see families creating memories together. A huge thank you to 

all the parents who supported this fantastic event and a big thanks for those parents who 

supported in the career’s fair too in the assemblies.  

 

 

 

 

 


